
From: johnmiddleton8413
Sent: 3/12/2015 11:59:16 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Needing your help with DSS

Dear Mrs. Haley,
  My name is Sidney Grice and I am the grandmother of Brianna and Kayden, 
they were both placed with me in September of 2014  because they were in 
deplorable living conditions, neglect, and possible  drug abuse. Bothof them 
tested positive. They placed them with me under a safety plan and said it would 
be 45 - 90 days. Since then they have changed case workers 3 times. They will 
not tell me anything about what they have in mind as far as the kids are 
concerned. They called and wanted to do another home check today because 
they have a  new caseworker, so she came to the house to see the kids sat on 
the couch for 5 minutes ask me if they both had cribs and then left. She said she 
would go and see there mother's house next month. I understand that they are 
busy but I deserve to know what is going on when it comes to the kids. They 
would not even tell me that the kids tested positive. That's something that I 
needed to know so I could let the pediatrician know. Please help if you can my 
number is 803 - 518 - 6292.
                      Thank You, 
                  Sidney Grice 

Sent on a Sprint Samsung Galaxy S® III


